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5200 Yorktown Boulevard, Arlington, Virginia 22207 703-228-5389 
_________________________________________________________________________________________

______ 
 
 
October 2024 
 
 
Dear Langston Senior, 
 
Yorktown High School's graduation ceremony is scheduled for Wednesday, June 4, 2025 at 
7pm, at D.A.R. Constitution Hall, a historic landmark in Washington, D.C.  Because you reside 
within the Yorktown school district, you are eligible to participate in this fine traditional 
ceremony.  
 
If you choose to participate, please complete the following actions: 
 

1. Let us know your intentions by contacting the Yorktown Student Activities Office at  
heather.sutphin@apsva.us.  Please respond by Friday, December 6. 

2. Remit the Senior Dues payment of $80.00 (discounted to $70 before Winter break). 
Dues cover the costs of Cap and Gown and graduation expenses such as venue, security, 
diplomas, diploma covers and programs. Checks should be made payable to Yorktown 
High School and have the senior’s name and “Senior Dues-Langston” in the memo line 
of the check. Send the payment to Yorktown, attention Heather Sutphin.  Alternatively, 
you may pay online through School Cash Online. 

3. Order your Cap & Gown by completing an online form that Ms. Sutphin will provide 
upon notification of intent. 

 
Please note that even if you choose not to participate in the Yorktown Graduation ceremony, 
your diploma will still come from Yorktown High School.   
 
Best wishes for a successful and memorable Senior year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Heather Sutphin 
Heather Sutphin 
Assistant Director of Student Activities 

https://schoolcashonline.com/

